
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/4/2013 3:38:04 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Yee, Frances (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Final confirmation 

Sunil 

Just heard back from Mel Christopher. Today's curtailments are NOT affected by one class 
out issues. 

Please let me know you got this or else I'll keep calling your cell and that will be annoying. © 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0268863 
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